## STD 4 END TERM 3 EXAM 2019

## **ENGLISH**

choo:	se the best alternati	ve from the choices	given.	
	Njeri1_ sing	ging 2 as she	3 to the shop. Sl	ne was going to
buy s	ugar and one4	of milk for 5	mother. She asked th	ne 6; "how 7
is the	kilo of sugar8	" The shopkeeper	9 her the sugar	and milk. She left the sh
1	0ten o'clock. Or	n her way back home	e, she saw many 11	She hurriedly walked
home	because she was ar	12 girl. Who	en she 13 at hon	ne, she found her mother
wash	ing the14 ele	othes. Her mother w	as <u>15</u> happy.	
1.	A. was	B. is	C. has	D. are
2.	A. happy	B. sad	C. happily	D. good
3.	A. live	B. arrive	C. leave	D. left
4.	A. metre	B. litre	C. height	D. kilometre
5.	A. he	B. she	C. his	D. her
6.	A. shopkeeper	B. doctor •	C. pilot	D. shop
7.	A. less	B. more	C. many	D. much
8.	A	· В.;	C.?	D.,
9.	A. given	B. gave	C. give	D.take
10.	A. at	B. in	C. on	D. then
11.	A. vehicles	B. vehicle	C. most vehicle	D. more vehicles
12.	A. disobedient	B. bad	C. obey	D. obedient
13.	A. arrived	B. departed	C. left	D. leaves
14.	A. baby's	B. babies'	C. baby	D. babies

the	correct answer.	A THE CONTRACTOR OF THE CONTRA		inderlined word.	thoose the plural of		
16.	We have been waiting for the guest of			The farmer has an ox.			
10.	we have been v	vaiting for the guest of		A. oxes	B. oxen		
	honour	10 o'clock.	1	C. oxies	D. oxeses		
	A. since	B. for	23.	The <b>puppy</b> is ve	EV Voung		
	C. from	D. till		A. puppes	B. puppys		
				C. puppies	D. puppies.		
17.	James has been in the hospital			4. Nairobi is the biggest city in Ker			
	three days now.		7.	A. cities	B. city		
	A. since	B. for		C. sites	D. cites		
					7 9		
	C. from	D. till	25.	The baby broke the glass.			
				A. glass	B. glassies		
18.	They have	entered the class.	85	C. glases	D. glasses		
	A. then	B. but	Forg	or questions 26-30, choose the best alternative			
	C. just	705 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		emplete the sentences.			
		D. unvi	26.		I us a story		
For questions 10.21 phones the word start				tomorrow. A. told	(TV-0LTSASSISSASS)		
	For questions 19-21, choose the word that			C. has told	B. have told D. tell		
		e underlined word.		O'mis toru	D. tell		
19.	He drove the vehicle carelessly			Peterabser	nt yesterday.		
	and hit ditch.			A. was	B. is		
	A. slowly	B. recklessly		C. will be	D. have been		
	C. hurriedly	D. carefully	28.	This is an	imal but that is		
		W.		bird.			
20.	The donkey was running quickly.			A. the, an	B. an, the		
				C. an, a	D. a, the		
	A. fearlessly	B. slowly	20	T			
	C. swiftly	D. happily	29.	The coach_	to encourage the		
				A. had	for it to perform better. B. have		
21.	She walked out	of class aniathy	1	C. has	D. would		
		he walked out of class quietly.		0.000.00000	D. Houn		
	A. slowly	B. noisily	30.	Of the two girls Mary jumped			
	C. loudly,	D. silently		A. high	B. higher		
	w:	2000 4104	1	C. highest	D. highly		
	- text - H	672			1		

## Read the passage below and answer questions 31-40.

In the land of Sheba, a mother and her two boys lived there. This family was a Christian family. Every time they came from church, their mother would make them sit on a coconut log beside their house. She would teach her children the importance and the power of prayers.

"My children, every time you are in <u>trouble</u> make sure you pray. There is power in a prayer," she insisted. Children adhered to the teachings every time they encountered problems.

One day, their mother took them to the farm. The children worked in the Northern part while their mother was in the Southern part of the farm. When the work had picked and everyone was as busy as bees, a snake attacked the mother. The mother rose up and ran away shouting to the children, "get away! Fierce snake is coming your way!" Seeing the snake, the children immediately went down on their knees while their mother continued running and shouting.

- 31. Where did the family live according to the passage?
  - A. In the church.
  - B. Under the coconut log.
  - C. In the land of Sheba.
  - D. Besides their house.
- 32. How many people did the family have?
  - A. Two
- B. Three
- C. Four
- D. Five
- 33. What lesson would the children learn after the church?
  - A. Power of prayers.
  - B. Sit on a log.
  - C. Besides a log.
  - D. Teachings.
- 34. The word trouble means
  - A. land
  - B. house
  - C. danger
  - D. church.
- 35. Where did the mother take her children?
  - A.To the shamba.
  - B. To the church.
  - C.To the city.
  - D. To the house.

- 36. Who ran away when the snake appeared?
  - A. Children.
  - B. The son
  - C. The mother.
  - D. The whole family.
- "The children went down their knees" means they
  - A. ran
  - B. prayed
  - C. took their knees
  - D. killed the snake.
- 38. Who made noise in the story?
  - A. Reptile
  - B. Boys
  - C. Children
  - D. Mother
- 39. The family was as busy as
  - A. bees
- B. man
- C. pupils
- D. farmers.
- The best title of the passage would
  - be
  - A. The mother
  - B. The boys
  - C. The reptile
  - D. The mother and two boys

SIGNAL STRAFFIC

## Read the passage below and answer questions 41-50.

Education is very important in life. Those who perform well in education normally have good jobs. They get **enough** money to keep up their families. It is very true that those pupils who work hard in class perform well in their exams.

One has to work hard beginning from class one. When one reaches class four, the subjects starts to widen. English, for example, begins to be a bit difficult. This should not discourage anybody at all. If one is determined enough, it becomes easy for him or her to pass it. Since all subjects are tested in English apart from Kiswahili, we should be good in English if we want to pass the other subjects. Let it be clear that life without education will be difficult.

41.	What is most important thing in life?	46.	When one gets to class four
	A. Hard work		A. things are easy
	B. Education		B. the subjects widen
	C. A lot of money	0	C. English become easy
	D. Laziness		D. pupils learn English only.
42.	Those that perform well in education	47.	For one to do well, he or she should
	A. are lazy		A. cheat
	B. get good jobs	ı	B. be determined
	C. get a lot of money	1	C. study English only
	D. drive big cars.	1	D. work hard at home.
43.	The opposite of the word enough is	48.	Another word for hard work is
	A. plenty	2,555	A. industrious
	B. sufficient		B. courageous
	C. abundant	1	C. determined
	D. insufficient.	ĺ	D. well.
44.	Pupils who work hard in class	49.	We say a of books.
	A. wake up early	12.000	A. pile
	B. are happy	1.4	B. box
	C. get good marks		C. library
	D. get good jobs.	1	D. class
45.	One has to work hard from	50.	The best title for the passage above
	A. home		would be
	B. class one		A. Hard work.
	C. class four		B. Importance of education.
	D. class eight.		C. English.
	2000 000 000 000 000 000 000 000 000 00	1	D. All subjects.